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Who should attend? 
Families with a child or young adult with a disability, school 
staff, other community members.

Questions? Contact:
info@michiganallianceforfamilies.org

This online workshop examines these two concepts and how they apply
to your child. With appropriate supports and services, students with
disabilities benefit from meaningful interactions and learning
experiences in the Least Restrictive Environment.

Free Appropriate Public Education (FAPE) must be provided by
schools to eligible students through programs and services to meet
the student’s unique needs and provide educational benefit.
Least Restrictive Environment (LRE) is the setting where a child with a
disability can receive an appropriate education designed to meet his
or her educational needs, alongside peers without disabilities to the
maximum extent appropriate.

Schools must place students in the Least Restrictive
Environment (LRE). That means students must be placed in the
general education setting to the greatest extent appropriate
and receive supports and services to ensure the student
receives FAPE (Free Appropriate Public Education).

NOVEMBER 7, 2025
12:00PM- 1:30PM

REGISTER AT tinyurl.com/39auj3ke

FAPE in the LRE 
with Stephanie Nicholls

https://tinyurl.com/39auj3ke

